
Sanofi-Aventis Employees Union Receives WODP Training Grant 

 

The Sanofi-Aventis Employees Union (SAEU) received a training grant through the 

Bureau of Labor Relations’ Workers’ Organization Development Program (WODP). 

The grant shall be utilized for the Paralegal and Financial Management Training as 

part of the capacity building program for the officers and members of SAEU. 

 

The paralegal and financial management training intends to enrich and enhance the 

knowledge and understanding of SAEU officers and shop stewards in the areas of 

labor laws, labor-management relations and financial management. 

 

Ms. Leilani V. Lucido, SAEU President, extended gratitude to BLR for the release of 

the WODP training grant. 

 

Sanofi-Aventis Employees Union (SAEU) is the exclusive bargaining agent of the 

rank-and-file employees of Sanofi-Aventis Philippines, Inc. (SANOFI), a 

pharmaceutical company located in Makati City.  

 

Workers capability development is a component of the WODP, under which 

assistance and support, through training grants, are extended to qualified workers' 

organization to enhance competency and skills in the management of their 

organization. 
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